
COBA LEADERSHIP TEAM MINUTES 
July 19, 2017 

Present:  Gloria Buchanan, Mark Frank, Kurt Jesswein, Gerald Kohers, Mitchell Muehsam, Valerie Muehsam 
and Joey Robertson. 

 
1. Office Space/Tutoring Lab.  COBA will have enough office space for fall 2017.  If the college is allocated 

more faculty positions, the college will have to look at other possibilities for office space.  Room 108 will 
be converted to a tutoring lab for students this fall, but may be converted back to office space if needed.  
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